
Reading outside 
meters are not 
required by the 

residents, 
although it is 
very helpful. 

Inside meters are 
required to be 
read by the 

resident, if a 
meter is not read 
monthly there is a 
fee that will be 
added to your next 

monthly bill. 

Please be aware that burning for any purpose other than a recreational fire pit is not 
allowed in Rockford Town limits at any time. This is a regulation imposed by the Spokane 

Regional Clean Air Agency. If you see someone violating this burning restriction, please call 
477-4727 or go to www.spokanecleanair.org to report the illegal activity. 
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THE SOUTHEAST SPOKANE COUNTY 
Composting facility will be open 

Saturday, May 21st 2016 
8 a.m. to noon 

LOCATED BEHIND ROCKFORD TOWN HALL 
20 WEST EMMA

The facility accepts clean green materials suitable for composting such 
as; lawn clippings, leaves, garden waste and limbs.

The facility does not accept; processed wood, household waste, animal 
waste, or kitchen waste. 

The facility is open to anyone in the southeast Spokane county and the 
following fees apply;

$5.00 Minimum for any materials ½ yard or less.
$7.50 per yard or any materials over ½ a yard.

No Commercial Haulers

Many thanks to everyone who helped 
with and supported the Fredneck's 
Frog Regatta and Spring Fling on 

April 23rd. It was a good crowd and 
everyone really had fun! Besides the 
actual race, there was face painting, 

a bubble pond, a bicycle obstacle 
course and lots of other things to 
do.  Marissa’s Lids for Kids gave 

away nearly 50 bike helmets to local 
kids!  Look for more activities and 

fun next year! ~Carrie

On Thursday, May 12th at noon the 
Rockford Garden Club is having a 

luncheon and Perennial Swap #2 at the 
Harvest Moon in Rockford.

On Thursday, May 26th we're going to the 
Northland Rosarium for a tour of the 

gardens. We'll be leaving at noon and 
stopping in Spangle, to have lunch at The 
Harvester. Everyone is welcome, but we 
ask that you RSVP for the Spangle lunch 
at our email: garden_peggy@yahoo.com.

Special Meeting
May 4th 2016 at 5:30 pm.

The Town Council would like to welcome you to join them on a tour of your 
new  Lagoon facility. Gather at Town Hall and we will carpool.  The tour will 

conclude prior to the regular council meeting at 7:00. 


